
20hp Register Visit to Brittany, Hotel Domaine des Ormes, 13 – 20 June 1995 
 

This was the first Continental rally organised by a Register.  The 20hp Register was the first 

Register to be formed, in 1994.   

A rally report was written by Ben Grew in RREC Bulletin 211, July/August 1995, p60-63. 

 

  

         Reception on board 

 

  

         GLK73 Bill Hemmings 

 

  

  GPK2  Harry Watson       GXL14 Clive Carpenter  

        Behind: 20/25 GYZ5  Malcolm Law 



  
 

  

 GCK3 Philip & Rosita Chubb   GBM 61 Malcolm & Claire Tucker 
 

  

     GHJ58 Derek & Oliver Berwin       GDK21 John & Carol McGlynn 
 

  

Left – GLK73 Bill Hemmings         GHJ15 David & Sheila Mitchell  

Right – 66H9 Ben & Adrienne Grew 



  

     Alan & Pat Murcott    Foreground – GMK64 Alan & Pat Murcott 
 

  
 

 

 



  
 

  

  Keith & Louis    GHJ40 Keith Jay & Louis Hunter 

 

 


